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June 15, 2020 
 
 
 
Dorothy Graham & Richard Straesser  
Graham Family Foundation  
544 61st Street  
Oakland, CA 94609 
 
 
Dear Dorothy: 

 
I hope this finds you and your loved ones well and in good health. On behalf of all of us at ADL, 
thank you for the trust and confidence of the Graham Family Foundation. We are grateful for the 
grant of $25,000 to ADL Central Pacific, which we received on April 1, 2020, in support of public 
schools in need, the first in a three-year commitment from your foundation, per the details in 
agreement signed in March.  
 
At ADL we confront bias and bigotry wherever it is found. We do this through a strong network 
of 25 regional offices and through programs and advocacy in the United States, Europe and 
Israel. ADL staff is focused on building intergroup and interfaith coalitions; engaging elected 
officials and local authorities; and working in schools, businesses and anywhere that prejudice 
appears. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or thoughts to share. These are complex 
and challenging times, and we will continue to stand up against antisemitism and extremism. I 
know we couldn’t do this work without you alongside us.  
 
Take care and be well, 

G 
 
Jonathan A. Greenblatt 
CEO and National Director 
In accordance with IRS regulations, we are pleased to confirm that no goods and/or services were provided in 
connection with this gift.  We suggest that you retain this documentation for tax purposes. If you have questions or 
special requests, please contact ADL Development at 866-386-3235 or development@adl.org. 

 


